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79 Alsace Ave.

Buffalo, N.Y.  14220

Clear Water, Inc. 

April 3, 2002
Mr. & Mrs. Smith

123 Main Street


Buffalo, N.Y.  14562

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Smith: 
As a recent owner of the UV purification system, I am writing to offer your family the opportunity to continue the clarity of your household water.  We hope are pleased with benefits the system has provided.        

Clear Water, Inc. is currently offering existing customers a one-time opportunity to purchase a carbon filtration system at 50% of the retail cost.  Enclosed you will find a brochure explaining the various different carbon filter products.  This is a one-time event and strongly urges our valued customers to consider this promotion.

Please take the time to examine the brochure.  If you have any questions or comments, do not hesitate to contact us at 716-827-7985.      

Sincerely, 
Lisa Vriesen

Manager
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